Dear Mr Smith

In the ‘Sections 89(3) and 89(4) - Response to Consultation, Advice and Procedural Decisions on Examination

Procedure and Timing’ letter dated 1%t February 2022, it is requested that, “/Ps and APs are also requested to
submit their own list of list of engagements (consultation and meetings) with the applicant undertaken

between 1 February and 10 March 2022, recording the attendance, purpose, scope and method of each
engagement and summarising conclusions and agreements reached. If prepared, these lists should be
submitted to the ExA by 15 March 2022.”

Buglife, CPRE Kent, Kent Wildlife Trust and the RSPB are working jointly in our engagement with the
forthcoming examination where possible, as has been the case with previous submissions to PINS regarding
the London Resort.

I can confirm that there has been no attempted consultation from London Resort Company Holdings (LRCH),
or their representatives, with Buglife, CPRE Kent, Kent Wildlife Trust or the RSPB since the issue of the letter.
The situation remains that we have not had any consultation with LRCH, their ecologists, or any other proxy
since the very start of the NSIP process. This is despite Buglife, Kent Wildlife Trust and the RSPB being
included in the initial ‘Schedule of Consultation’ dated May 2021 and all subsequent updated versions. CPRE
Kent has previously requested to be added as a consultee, but this amendment to the Schedule of

Consultation has not been made.
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or require further information

Yours sincerely
Jamie Robins (Buglife)

Cc: Nicky Britton Williams (Kent Wildlife Trust), Oriole Wagstaff (RSPB), Rosie Sutherland (RSPB), Vicky Ellis
(CPRE Kent — The Countryside Charity)

Jamie Robins
Programmes Manager
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